
COVID-19 
Update from  
Mayor Libro Mustica

Our April ordinary meeting is scheduled for this Wednesday 22 April at the Cobram 
Civic Centre, beginning at 5pm.

Due to the continuing Victorian Government COVID-19 Stage 3 restrictions, public 
attendance would be a breach of the stay-at-home directions and we are asking 
people not to attend.

Instead, for the first time in Moira Shire Council history, this meeting will be streamed 
live via our Facebook page and I encourage the whole community to tune in and 
watch.

Questions from the public will be considered and you can still email your questions 
through – info@moira.vic.gov.au – and they will be responded to during the 
designated section of the meeting.

Our influenza vaccination program has commenced with huge support from the 
community.

All available spots at upcoming sessions have been fully booked and Council is working 
to source more flu vaccines – stay tuned to further updates.

We are installing more soap dispensers in public toilet blocks throughout the shire to 
assist with good hygiene practises.

Paper towels are also being distributed – this will allow everyone to practice the 
20-second hand washing hygiene recommendations and keep the community safe.

During this unprecedented health crisis, we can all do our bit to support the local 
community by shopping local and even though you might not be able to ‘dine out’ 
there are multiple options for ‘take away’ food. 

Stay safe.
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